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Welcome to 


Foundation 





           A big warm welcome to Foundation. Mrs Charlesworth will be your class teacher Monday to Wednesday. Mrs Bloom will be your class teacher Wednesday to Friday. We wanted to take the opportunity to tell you how wonderful it has been to welcome your children into our St John’s family and explain a bit more about Foundation.





                  �                         �


               Mrs Charlesworth                     Mrs Bloom 





Reading in Foundation...


Next week your child will come home with a reading for pleasure book and a Read Write Inc phonics book. Please read and enjoy books with your child daily and record it in their organiser. It is important to repeat books that have been read to help develop understanding of the story and to develop word recognition. Reading books will be changed on a Monday but please make sure book bags are in school every day. This will allow us to hear your child read throughout the week. 





Class information


Dino the dinosaur is our class take-home teddy. Please enjoy the weekend with him and support your child to record the experience in Dino’s diary. Every child will have the opportunity to take home Dino at some point during the year. Please return him back to school on Monday. You may share photographs in Dino’s book, but we would also really love to see children’s drawing. Please remember Dino’s diary will be shared with the class so do not put in photographs which you are not happy to share. 


We will soon have Tapestry up and running. This is a secure platform we use to share observations with you and keep a record of your child’s learning. If you have not completed your consent form for this please return it to the school office as soon as possible. We are looking forward to sharing what the children have been up to in their new learning environment.  We will also put new topic homework challenges in Tapestry so watch out for these memos coming through. 


Wellies Wednesday! Please send your child to school with a pair of wellies in a separate bag every Wednesday. On a Wednesday morning Foundation will be spending time in the woodland area and carrying out a range of outdoor learning experiences.  


The children will be doing PE on Tuesday and Friday. PE will begin on Tuesday 10th September. Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit on those days. As the weather will be getting colder you will need to provide your children with black or navy jogging bottoms and a black or navy jumper for PE. 








General Reminders…


Please provide your child with a clearly labelled water bottle on a daily basis. Please be reminded that it is water only in bottles. Children are also welcome to bring fruit for break time.


Please make sure everything is clearly labelled, especially book bags, jumpers, cardigans, and coats! We have a growing collection of unlabelled new jumper and cardigans. 


Please ensure all hair is tied back on a daily basis we do have times when nits are going around our setting. 


Please check the school website to see planning overviews, for general information about Foundation.























 








